
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This year for a Christmas treat the children in Year 1 and Year 2 will be going to 

The Waterside in Sale to watch “Father Christmas”.  

We will be going on Thursday 13th December 2018.  The show will take place 

during the school day but comes at a cost of £15 per child.  Please pay via 

ParentPay- www.parentpay.com, there is a link to Parentpay on our school 

app. If you haven't done so already- can you download the app from 

OURSCHOOLS app and search Gorse Hill Primary school.  If you have forgotten 

your login details or have difficulty accessing this to speak to the office.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Durkan 

 

 

 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

